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Memo 
To: STATE EMT COURSE COORDINATORS/COURSE SPONORING AGENCIES 

From: OEMS EDUCATION/CERTIFICATION SECTION 

CC: EMT-B STATEWIDE FACULTY / OEMS STAFF 

Date: 12/18/2001 

Re: COURSE REIMBURSEMENT  

EMT TRAINING FUND COURSE REIMBURSEMENT – Effective January 1, 2002 

1. The rate of reimbursement for EMT-Basic course candidates, who successfully complete the 
120-hour training program, will be increased to $550 per student.  This new rate reflects the 
intent of the law and of the needs of sponsoring agencies.  

2. There will be a new fee schedule.  This new fee schedule will more accurately reflect the costs 
associated with conducting an EMT-Basic training program, and will allow for a more equitable 
payment distribution.  Training programs must continue to maintain accurate records for audit 
purposes.   

3. There will be only one course payment, which will be made at the conclusion of the course, after 
all paperwork has been submitted and is accurate in all areas.  Program sponsors and course 
coordinators need to review and evaluate their financial situation to ensure that adequate 
funding is available to conduct their next program. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact OEMS at (609) 633-7777. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


